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UCAS Higher Education Convention - NEC Birmingham - Monday 24th June 2018 
Wolverhampton University Visit – Friday 28th June 

 
 

During Futures Week we have booked places for all Year 12 students to attend the UCAS convention being 
held at the NEC, Birmingham. There will be over 300 exhibitors from university representatives, employers, 
apprenticeships and gap year specialists.   
 
There is no cost for the event and transport by coach is arranged from school. Students should be at school 
for 7.45am to board the coach and we will be leaving the event at 12.45pm. Students should bring either a 
packed lunch or some spending money for refreshments. No food or drink should be consumed on the 
coach. If they have not already applied for a ticket, please ask them to see me as soon as possible to get 
this done as they will not be able to enter without it.  
 
On Friday 28th June we have arranged for a taster of university life day at Wolverhampton University, 
including a sample lecture. Students need to make their own way to the University and meet in front of 
Wulfruna Main Entrance in Wulfruna Street (WV1 1LY) at 9.30am. The day will end around 1.30pm and 
students can be dismissed from the University with your consent. Please return the attached form at the 
bottom of this letter to indicate whether you agree for your child to leave the venue independently. 
 
The attached consent / medical form for both trips and the release slip must be returned to me by Friday 
14th June.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs Dunn 
KS5 Pastoral Manager 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

I give permission for (student name)………………………………………………… to make their own return travel 

arrangements from Wolverhampton University on Friday 28th June. 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………(parent / guardian) 

 


